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NEWS RELEASE 

UPDATE 
 

DATE REPORTED:  September 21, 2021 
 
LOCATION OCCURRED: 1900 Block of Elkerton Avenue 
 
INCIDENT SUMMARY: Officers from the Township of Kalamazoo Police Department 
were called to the 1900 block of Elkerton Ave. on the report of a gunshot in the area at 
approximately 12:20 this morning.  Officers discovered a deceased 23 year old Kalamazoo 
Township man on the ground outside his apartment with an apparent gunshot wound.  
Medical personnel were called to respond and despite rescue efforts the subject was 
pronounced dead at the scene.   
 
VICTIM:   The victim has been positively identified as Collin Mitchell, a 23 year old 
resident of the apartment complex where this incident occurred.    
 
The Township Police Department is still seeking any information the public may have 
regarding this incident. You are asked to call Silent Observer at (269) 343-2100 or the 
Township of Kalamazoo Police Department at (269) 488-8911  
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